
CYFA Meeting Notes 9-27-15 
Attendance: Rick Wagner, Candace Clark, Jason Pietreszewski, Mike McCortney, Dave Dexter, 
Trae Pirner, Greg Ehrich, Reed Hiltner, Chris Clauson, Jared Sampson, and Chris Bettinger 

 

1.  Mike – Tackle Football Director/Email Blasts 
•   Re-write email about game jersey numbers fading & send out email blast. 
 

2.  Jerad – Flag Football Director 
•   Possibly extend season for those that may want to play.  
•   Complaints about parents/coaches in flag football being too aggressive. Implement a class 
for parents and coaches for code of ethics and behavior. Parent info night for people to attend 
that is mandatory in order to coach? 
•   Parent info night for flag vs. tackle football in order to make informed decision. 
•   Have concessions next year for flag football night at the high school. 
 

3.  Chris/Reed – 2nd/3rd Grade Tackle Directors 
•   Find out how other leagues like SLP and Blaine form their teams. Can we make it mandatory 
for draft across the board or have A or B teams? 
•   Order supplies in May or June in order to have them in time for the season. 
•   Officials need to be from a variety of schools. Send info out ahead of seasons looking for 
officials in high school to schools. Possible head ref and younger official? 
•   Possible 2nd & 3rd grade Jamboree/Candace to check with community ed on availability 
 

4.  Chris B. – Concessions Director 
• Concessions are great every weekend taking in about $1000 in sales. 
•   Need to have supervisors on the weekends to train and possibly open/close. 
 

5.  Greg 
• Need to stay on top of city and make sure they keep everything moving along. Brian Dietz 
(Superintendent) will talk to them as well. 
 

6. Trae 
• We have about 25 sports left on dibs for concessions. Including in email blast. 
 

7. Candace  
• Sales at Betty’s, El Loro & Elwood’s doing well. Checking on possible other sites. Fiesta 
Cancun does not want to do tabs as they want to remain a family atmosphere. 
 

8. Rick 
• Purchased 3 coolers/voted & agreed unanimously.  
• Lisa Dickman to come back to CYFA board – voted and everyone agreed.  
• Discussed future positions and what will be coming open in the future. 
• Discussed a parent getting his volunteer check back because he has had several issues this 
season. Boarded voted and denied request. 


